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Dear Parent/Guardian of Prospective Kindergarten Student,

What a wonderful milestone you have reached. Your child will begin his or her schooling in September, an
exciting academic adventure that will last for years.

It is now time to register your child for kindergarten. The district uses a service called PowerSchool
Registration to process initial registration and annual re-registration for all students.

To complete the PowerSchool Registration, please click on the following link:
New Student Pre-Registration

e Ifyou already have a student in-district, please use your existing InfoSnap/PowerSchool Registration
account. If you are new to the district, you will need to create an account.

e For questions about the PowerSchool Registration process, please contact Mrs. Ashley Militch via
email at amilitch@warrentboe.org or via phone at (908) 753- 5300, ext. 5712.

e Once your online application is complete you’ll be asked to pick a meeting/office visit date to bring any
required documents to the school your child(ren) will be attending.

e Your incoming kindergartner does not need to accompany you.

e Atthat time, you will be given specific information about the kindergarten readiness screening as well
as an invitation to attend kindergarten orientation in the spring.

If you are not yet a Warren resident but have proof that you are buying a home in Warren, two months’ tuition
will be due no later than September 1. Beginning November 1, subsequent monthly tuition payments will be
due the first of each month until you move in.

e  When you provide proof of residency, tuition will be refunded for the month in which you move in.
(If you move in during the month of September, you will be refunded the initial two months’ tuition.)

e For tuition amounts and other questions, please contact our business office at (908) 753-5300, ext.
5700.

In addition, we would like to take this opportunity to inform you of Project Child Find, an initiative to identify
children who may qualify for early childhood intervention or special education services. If you have concerns
about your child’s development or suspect your child has a disability, please contact our Department of Special
Services at (908) 753-5300, ext. 5704.

Kindergarten is a significant time for the entire family. Our staff stands ready to help you and to answer
your questions or concerns.

Welcome to Warren Township Schools... Shining Brighter Every Day!

Sincerely,
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Matthew A. Mingle
Superintendent of Schools
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